
  
 

 

 
 

September 19, 2023 

 

Board Memo 118-2023: Hurricane Lee Impacting Atlantic Area 

 

Executive Board, 

 

NAPS has received an update on Hurricane Lee that impacted the Atlantic Area this past weekend. Please see 

below. 

 

 

Situation: 

• Hurricane Lee made landfall in far western Nova Scotia, Canada yesterday evening.  

• Recovery efforts in Maine continue. 

 

People: 

• All employees have been accounted for. 

• No injuries have been reported. 

 

Property: 

• One (1) office in the Maine-New Hampshire-Vermont District reported a flooded basement. 

• One (1) vehicle sustained damages from a falling tree. 

• Thirty-three (33) offices in the Maine-Hew Hampshire-Vermont District are without power.  Grid power 

restoration is anticipated to be complete tomorrow. 

 

Product: 

• Five (5) offices in the Maine-Hew Hampshire-Vermont District were unable to open.  

• Normal operations anticipated for Monday pending ferry and air transportation to the islands.  

• Fifteen (15) offices in the Maine-Hew Hampshire-Vermont District had missed deliveries due to closed 

roadways. 

 

Communications: 

• Unions and Management Associations have been briefed. 

• Area/Region; District and Division leadership. 

 

 

Thank you, and be safe. 
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